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 Newcrest and ADI supply third shipment of protective equipment 
to New Ireland PHA  

Newcrest Mining in partnership with Australian Doctors International (ADI), has delivered a shipment of 
Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) to the New Ireland Provincial Health Authority (NIPHA) to help New 
Ireland build its preparedness for COVID-19.  
 
This is the third shipment delivered to the Province under the partnership and provides face shields masks, N-
95 masks, disposal masks, protective goggles, gowns and gloves which will be used by the health workers to 
mitigate the risk of infection. 
 
CEO of NIPHA Dr Wangnapi, received the equipment on behalf of the NIPHA on 6 June. On delivering the 
equipment, ADI Program Coordinator Ms Devlyn Olan reiterated ADI and Newcrest’s ongoing support to the 
PHA and the province.   
 
Under the Community Support Fund, Newcrest is directing its support towards increasing the availability of 
medical care and equipment to cope with the crisis, as well as assisting in the provision of other essential 
goods and services in host communities. 
 
For more information on the Newcrest Community Support Fund visit https://www.newcrest.com/covid-19 
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